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1212 McGill Road, Kamloops, BC V2C 6N6 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Reservoir Fill Line, Utilities and Road Upgrades 
 

June 24, 2025 

 

Dear Resident, 

This notice is to inform you of the next phase of construction in your neighborhood. Work has now 

commenced on Tunasa Drive with the installation of the new supply and distribution watermains. 

This week, construction will take place between 481 and 437 Tunasa Drive, as crews continue 

installing water services and back+lling. Crews will be offsite for the long weekend starting Saturday, 

June 27 and returning July 3.  

Please note that driveway access may be temporarily restricted while work is underway. Our 

Community Liaison, Nichole, will notify affected residents in advance. If you have questions, contact 

Nichole at 778-694-2117. 

For your safety, stay well clear of the worksite and all equipment at all times. Do not approach or 

enter the active construction zone. If you need to pass near the active construction zone, please 

ask Nichole or another liaison for assistance. 

Continue placing garbage bins curbside as usual—our Dawson team will ensure they remain 

accessible for collection. 

Tunasa Drive will be limited to local traf+c only during construction. We appreciate your patience 

and cooperation as this important work progresses. 

If you require further information or assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact the Community 

Liaison at the numbers listed below: 

 

Nichole Baker – Onsite Community Liaison 778-694-2117 

Jennie Preziosi – Community Liaison 250-299-9508 

 

 

We thank you for helping keep everyone safe. 

Sincerely, 

Dawson Civil



 

 

 


